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THOUGHT OF THE MONTH  
 A person’s most beautiful asset is not a head full of knowledge, but a heart 
full of love, an ear ready to listen and a hand willing to help others. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Dinner meeting  

Monday 21st November 

6-30 PM Qld time 

Secret Garden 

South Tweed Sports Club 

 

 

 

Theatre Night 
Saturday 9th November 

Matinee  2pm 

 

      “Over My Dead Body” 

       

 

International 
Convention 

 
2024 

Brisbane Australia 
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PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 
 
Before our next meeting we have theTugun Theatre matinee on the 19th November, “Over My Dead Body” and 
our club has tickets booked for the session at 2pm.   We will be able to take our own finger food and drinks, 
and tea & coffee can be purchased.  

 
November is a big month for Zonta Clubs world-wide as they commence their 16 Days of Activism 
against domestic and family violence. Our Club, as well as our District 22 Clubs participate fully in this 
program and their activities can be found on the website at https://zontadistrict22.org.  

 
We have yet to decide when and where to hold our Christmas party.  We have had a few suggestions, so we’re 

looking forward to our end of year function….somewhere 😊 
  
Once again I look forward to seeing you all on Monday 21st November 6:00pm for 6:30pm start Queensland 
time…. 
 
Lesley-Anne 
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Birthing Kit Day 
 

Birth Kit Assembly Day was held at the South Tweed Sports Club in the Secret Garden Room on September 

18th.. 

Kits were assembled by Zonta Club members, friends & volunteers (15 in total) & 600 kits were assembled in 

1&1/2 hours. 

The day was one of fun, laughs, exchanging stories & meeting new people. 

Coffee & meals were available in the bistro for purchase for those who wanted. 

The 6 cartons with 100 kits in each were sealed for pick up & delivery to the Birth Kit Foundation of Australia 

for distribution to countries in need. 

Thanks to all involved. 
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